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Personally I would rather not see this regulation change from 100:1 to 10:1. Keep it at 100:1 because 1)
I like trading forex 2) it pays for my stuff cash and pay for bills, instead of using credit cards for a
change 3) I don’t have sufficient amount of capital to meet 10:1 trading. I know these are all self-fish
sounding reasons but quite frankly it’s what keeps me going at times.


